
August 24,2022 

 

For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 

What a wonderful start to the 2022-2023 academic year.  LOVED seeing all the smiles and connections that 

have taken place this year.  God is good! 

 

With the start of the school year, we definitely have some processes that need to be completed right away: 

1. Pre-K & Kindergarten students need to submit a copy of their birth certificates to the office ASAP 

2. All new students need to bring in immunization records ASAP (or exemptions if you have one) 

3. Volunteers are needed ASAP for classroom cleaning and bathrooms as well as Outside duty – we 

currently have 10 slots open for duties and 14 slots for cleaning.  PLEASE sign up in the office! 

4. For families who don’t pay in full -tuition is split over 10 months and August should already be paid 

by now.  September 1 is next week…that will be the 2nd tuition payment (due Thursday!) 

5. School supplies are not “optional” or “up to you” on what is brought in…please be sure to have all 

supplies in by tomorrow, Thursday, August 25.  The list is under Enrolled Families Resources on our 

website. 

 

Our theme for 2022-2023 is “Great is Your Faithfulness” – with these verses that were unpacked: 

“Because of the Lord’s great love, we are not consumed, for His compassions never fail.  They are new 

every morning; great is your faithfulness.”      Lamentations 3:22-23 

 
Thanks to those who came to our two Work Bees that happened the Saturdays before 
school started this week.  A big shout-out to Jon & Launi Taylor who coordinated 
them!  We do have several projects that still need doing – so please let me know if you 
are able to help with: 

• Nursery & Resource Room organization  

• New flooring in the office (Friday-Sunday or holiday?) 

• Inventory Coordinator 

• Sliding panels for shelving in the Office 
… more will come up as we settle into routines and we have a chance to interview for our new Admin 
Assistant – prayers are greatly appreciated in all these things! 
 

The Parent Survey went out before school started – with hopes that all 
families would have it filled out by Monday, August 22.  We are still waiting 
on the following families: Anker, Arps, Baldwin 
Barker, Gill, Gorun (O), Heyne, Hockstedler, Hrypchuk, Johnson (Espedilla), 
Ledin, McFarlan, Nazarov, Slesarchuk, Solovey, Spratt, and Taylor 
Here’s the link – PLEASE have it done by tomorrow, Thursday, August 25 
https://forms.gle/vyR2M5uohvpFZakr8  
 

 
If you are looking for an alternative to volunteer hours, we have a “Needs & Wants” list as 

a school – it’s available to peruse in the office.  If you purchase items from the list and 

provide a copy of the receipt, we will use the amount as an equivalent to the hourly rate.  

Remember – 40 hours/family minimum…or $20/hour…thank you in advance! 

https://forms.gle/vyR2M5uohvpFZakr8

